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Comments: I am a resident of Teton County, Idaho, and support option 1: No Grand Targhee Expansion. Here's

why:

- Targhee already has a low number of skiers relative to the current terrain. It is not crowded. 

- Teton County, Idaho, cannot support the added use of its infrastructure. We can hardly fill potholes as it is.

Certain roads are being taken off the plow route because we can't afford them. Targhee Expansion would further

drain the County's coffers, rather than adding to them. 

- Our snowpack is predicted to gradually decrease in the future. Why would you expand a business that will

slowly go out of business and/or require more resources (water - a highly sought-after resource) to function in the

future? Especially if the expansion of the business has a permanent negative effect on local taxpayers, wildlife,

and the mountain itself?

- I ski in Teton Canyon at least once a week. PLEASE DO NOT PRIVATIZE PUBLIC LAND. Please do not

prioritize big business over the interests of ordinary community members who are trying to make life work in

Teton Valley. 

- I personally know the owners of Targhee. They're nice enough people. I taught their kids over ten years ago.

But they do not need more money. This expansion will fill the pockets of the rich and make it harder for low-

income folks to continue living in the place they call home. 


